
Jaunty	park	golf	society	
	

Minutes	of	meeting	held	in	Centre	Spot,	7th	Jan	2016	
	

In	attendance:	L	Rafter,	C	Armstrong,	B	Ledger,	J	Evans,	A	Finchett,	A	Taylor,	D	
Thickett,	A	Dye,	D		Smith,	P	Songhurst,	M	Gamban,	M	Barnett,	A	Dobson,	A	Thickett		
	
Apologies:	G	Allen,	R	Knight,	G	Long,	P	Long,	V	Long,	S	Fairfax,	R	Wood		
	
Meeting	chaired	by	Lee	Rafter;	
	
			Minutes	proposed	by	D	Thickett;	Seconded	by	A	Dye:	Meeting	Started	8.10pm		
	
Matters	arising	from	previous	meeting:	Following	on	from	AGM,	Adrians	no.2	
proposal	he	is	wanting	clarification	from	Andy	on	how	countback	is	going	to	be	done	
for	medals	in	the	future,	Andy	says	it	stays	as	it	is	countback	on	the	back	9	from	
gross	score..		
	
Captain’s	comments	
	
			Rich;	Sends	his	apologies..		
	
President’s	comments	
	
			Chris;	Wishes	everyone	a	happy	new	year,	and	looking	at	fixture	list	asked	if	his	
away	can	be	moved	so	this	has	been	swapped	with	h,cap	secs	day	and	amendment	
to	fixture	list	to	be	done	by	Lee..		
	
Treasurer’s	report	
	
			Martyn;	A	few	pounds	owing	on	subs	for	2015	but	overall	as	from	1st	Jan	2016	
bank	acct	is	£532.73	so	looking	good..	
	
Secretary	
	
		Lee;	Happy	new	year	to	all	and	looking	forward	to	a	great	year.	Asked	if	everyone	
was	aware	of	tee	times	for	Jan	medal.	Regarding	the	new	major	day	Lee	asked	
committee	present	for	ideas	of	a	course	to	which	Grassmoor	(south	chesterfield	g.c)	
and	Rother	valley	g.c	going	to	keep	cost	down	for	this	one	so	only	a	trophy	will	be	
handed	out.		
	
Handicap	Secretary	
	
		Andy;	Still	waiting	on	Birley	society	to	commit	to	a	day	in	May	or	June	for	the	Ryder	
Cup.		
	



A.O.B	
	
			Alan	was	upset	that	after	asking	members	who	would	like	to	play	over	xmas	and	
having	booked	Bondhay	some	members	pulled	out	which	was	fair	enough	but	took	
offence	that	it	appears	someone	rang	round	asking	someone	who	had	committed	to	
play	at	Bondhay	to	then	make	a	4	x	ball	up	at	Birley		instead,	this	riled	Andy	Thickett	
who	then		didnt	follow	the	etiquette	expected	within	the	society	and	swore	and	
talked	over	Alan	causing	a	situation	which	wasn't	pleasant	to	everyone	there.	This	is	
totally	unacceptable	behaviour	and	will	be	discussed	at	the	next	meeting	to	remind	
everyone	that	all	members	are	entitled	to	voice	their	opinion	and	all	present	at	
meetings	can	have	their	say	in	turn	but	in	a	calm	manner.	Mark	thanks	Dave	for	
keeping	the	website	upto	date..	
	
																									Meeting	closed	8.55pm	
	
	
	
	


